
Addingham Environment Group 

Zero Carbon 

Meeting held on Wednesday 24 May 2023 

at the Hub 

 

Present: Rick Battarbee, Richard Walton, Ian Viner, Glen Thistlethwaite, David 
Bartlett, Mareike Schmidt, John Sykes (chair). 

 

1. Apologies: Jackie Olive, Clive Brook. 
2. Welcome. 
3. Matters arising from the meeting of 19 April 2023. 

RB to add excerpts from CB’s report to the AEG website. 

4. CAA, CAI, KIGGs &FoWG Updates. 

The changes in APC councillors were noted. APC minutes of its May AGM 
& council meeting were awaited to confirm that revised terms of 
reference for CAA have been agreed. This revision will immensely 
improve the effectiveness of CAA.  

CAI isdeveloping links to the NHS campaign for more walking & cycling. 
A0C will support this as appropriate. 

CAI’s Thingery is now open. The Thingery will loan tools & equipment to 
residents. Possible contributions to its stock should be made directly to 
it.   

JS attended CAI’s Zoom presentation on domestic energy reduction on 
10 May.  

CAI has a further Heat Pump & Solar Power Open Day on 8 July (flyer 
attached). 

Silsden’s Repair Shop is opening in June to repair household items & 
extend their useful lives.  

5. AEG Environment Weekend 2023. 



Erection of marquees & external site establishment will commence at 
0900 on Saturday 10 June.  

Access to the Youth Centre will be available from 1230 onwards ready for 
stands opening from 1400 to 1730. 

Shut down & marquee removal will take place from 1730 onwards. 

The A0C display will include the thermal imaging camera, LED lamp 
display & power meters, & home energy efficiency kit. 

Display material was reviewed & discussed. Some additions & 
amendments are to be made;JS. 

A revised solar PV Dotty Map will be created by RW during the 
Environment Weekend; RW. Base map to be supplied by RB.  

The bat walk will take place on the Saturday evening. 

Two walks will be held on Sunday. 

6. Group Strategy. 
Further discussion was held on the direction of the group. Prioritisation 
of subject areas was discussed along with ownership of these. Further 
consideration to this topic is to be given at the next meeting taking into 
account the group’s stakeholders, interfaces & media.  
 

The remaining agenda items were not discussed due to the meeting 
being out of time. 

The meeting was closed at 2000. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


